
THE WHITE HOUSE 

April 29, 2004 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
Alston & Bird 
North Building 

WASHINGTON 

601 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Dear Bob: 

We just completed another successful National Volunteer Week. Thank 
you for your contributions and your service on my Council for Service 
and Civic Participation. Your efforts to recognize and encourage volunteer 
service are making our Nation stronger and better. The Volunteer Service 
Award you helped create is a fitting way to reward outstanding volunteer 
service and to promote a culture of leadership and responsibility. I 
appreciate your important work. 

Laura joins me in sending our best wishes. 

rd 
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